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April 4,2017

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Ms. Dortch:

FM Translator Station W221DG, Exton, PA
File No. BLFT-20170601ACP

Facility ID 142298

FCC Reference: 1800B3-PPD

RETIRED MEMBERS
VINCENT J. CURTIS, JR.
RICHARD HILDRETH
HARRY C. MARTIN
GEORGE PETRUTSAS
JAMES P. RILEY

OF COUNSEL
THOMAS J. DOUGHERTY, IR,
ROBERT M. GURSS*
KATHRYN A, KLEIMAN
MITCHELL LAZARUS
PETER TANNENWALD
ROBERT M. WINTERINGHAM

PETER TANNENWALD
(703) 812-0404
TANNENWALD@FHHLAW.COM

Submitted herewith is the response of Broadcast Sciences LLC to the above-referenced
letter date March 29, 2017, from James D. Bradshaw, Deputy Chief of the Audio Division of the
Media Bureau, with respect to complaints of interference claimed to be caused by FM Translator
Station W221DG, Exton, PA.

If there are any questions about this response, please contact the undersigned.

Attachment
cc: (w/att)

Very, truly yours,

flo—se

Peter Tannenwald

Parul Desai, Esq., FCC (by e-mail)

Erwin G. Krasnow, Esq.
Counsel for Clear Communications, Inc.
Mr. Jeffrey J. DePolo

(01034709-1)
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inre:  FM Translator Station W221DG, Exton, PA

File No. BLFT-20170601ACP

Facility ID 142298 APR -4 2017

FCC Reference: 180083-PPD Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Please accept this response to the above-referenced letter dated March 29, 2017, from James D.
Bradshaw, Deputy Chief of the Audio Division of the Media Bureau, with respect to complaints of interference
claimed to be caused by FM Translator Station W221DG.

Operation of W221DG was suspended (taken off the air) on February 6, 2017 pending further
consideration of the validity of the interference complaints and how best to address them. Notification was filed
with the Commission on February 7, 2017, and is available in CDBS at:

http://licensing.fcc.qov/cai-bin/ws.exefprod/cdbs/forms/prod/prefill_and_display.pl?Application_id=1750882&Form_id=910&Facility id=142298

While the translator is silent, it is impossible for it to cause interference. Likewise, we cannot investigate
reports of interference until operation resumes, as at present, no interference exists. We are currently evaluating
various options available, including, but not limited to, applying to modify the facility. If/when operation resumes
with currently-authorized facilities, we would then be in a position to investigate interference complaints. But at
this point in time, an investigation is neither possible nor warranted as no interference is being caused.

Respectfully submitted,

G

Jeff DePolo,
President/Managing Member
Broadcast Sciences LLC

Cc: Erwin G. Krasnow, Esq., Counsel for Clear Communications, Inc.
Parul Desai, Esq., FCC



